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Category: 3D rendering software
Category: 3D modeling software
Category: 3D rendering software
for Linux Category: 3D
rendering software for macOS
Category: 3D rendering software
for Windows Category: 3D
computer graphics software
Category: 3D sculpting software
Category: 3D animation software
Category: 3D modeling software
for Linux Category: 3D modeling
software for Windows Category:
Render engines Category: 3D
video software Category: Video
editing softwareIn the past, a
conventional method for
producing a long and thin and
closed metallic workpiece with
a uniform width and thin
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thickness used a press with a
gage block at one end of a
press punch line, and a
workpiece transferred from an
upstream stage of the press
punch line while facing a press
die without pressurizing it. At
this time, the gage block is
long enough to be able to pass
through the press punch line in
the direction of press hole
formation. In order to improve
the productivity of the press,
the following method has been
devised. That is, a press with
a hole formed on the gage block
is used, and the gage block is
moved parallel to the press
punch line by a position
changing mechanism, whereby
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press holes can be
automatically formed and the
workpiece is transferred from
the upstream stage to the
downstream stage. In recent
years, there is a demand for
increasing the size of the
members of a system and for
thinning the members of the
system. However, in the past,
due to the effect of inertia,
the gage block had to be slowly
moved from the upstream stage
to the downstream stage, and
there was a problem in that the
thickness and length of the
press hole was variable. As one
of the methods for solving this
problem, a device disclosed in
Japanese Patent Application
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Laid-Open (KOKAI) No. 4-340979
(1992) is known. In this
device, by using a press with a
gage block with a hole formed
on the gage block, and by
pressing the gage block with a
press pad, pressure is applied
to an outer periphery of the
gage block, thereby moving the
gage block and transferring a
workpiece. However, in the
conventional method for
producing a long, thin, and
closed metallic workpiece by
forming long and thin and
continuous press holes with a
press having a gage block with
a hole formed on the gage
block, there is a need to
accurately control the distance
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between the long and 570a42141b
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